
Serving the Hungry in Millbrook  

As owners of the iconic Millbrook Diner, Tanasi and Debbie Theodoropoulos, have hosted many 

celebratory occasions at their tables over the years. Recently, since the beginning of the Covid-

19 crisis, they have been supporting the Millbrook community in a different way – offering 

takeout meals.  

Now, looking out the windows of the diner, they clearly see the opportunity to help Millbrook 

residents even further. Beginning, Monday, April 20th, they will be offering an additional 

service to the local community. They will be preparing free meals for the Millbrook’s food- 

insecure residents.  

Each day, 7 days a week, meals will be available and served at approximately 3:00 PM by 

volunteers. Every day there will be rotating pick-up locations.  

Mondays will be at Alden Place near the Church Alliance apartments, Tuesdays in the Church 

Street parking lot behind Forza, Wednesdays on Franklin Avenue by the Thorne Building, 

Thursdays on Front Street near Village Wine Spirits, Fridays on North Avenue across from St. 

Joseph’s Church, Saturday in the Church Street parking lot behind Forza, and Sunday, on Front 

Street near Village Wine Spirits.  

We are fortunate to have a generous local community, but there are many people struggling on a 

daily basis to feed their families. On behalf of Debbie and Tanasi, we are asking for those who 

can, to make a monetary donation to help support the cost of food and staff. Donations can be 

made directly at the Millbrook Diner during the hours of 10-4 daily. Cash or check is 

appreciated.  

Local resident Kevin McGrane, a Village Trustee and President of the Millbrook Business 

Association, applauds the efforts of all the local restaurants who are doing their part to assist 

emergency workers, first responders and their support staff. Residents may also contact him at 

kmtrusteevom@gmail.com or Town Clerk Mary Alex at malex@washingtonny.org to arrange 

for monetary donations or food items.  
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